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Some people who received this message don't often get email from chyeyde@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

Hello - I am a Ward 2 resident, at 17th and U St NW, and I am emailing to express my support
of development at 1617 U St NW. 

I believe more density in DC, especially in this particular neighborhood, would bring more
vibrancy and provide a larger pool of customers for local businesses. I love the premise of
additional affordable housing in particular and hope that housing will include multi-room units
to support families with children. I understand there is the possibility that the space could
include a new library - yes please! This neighborhood could absolutely sustain a library,
considering the distance of Watha T. Daniel and Mt. Pleasant libraries. 

Please do not let the NIMBY attitudes of some overrule the need for more efficient use of this
site on U St NW. Best of luck in your work to develop it. 

Best, 
Chyanne 

1728 U St NW, apt 3 (DC resident for ten years) 
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